
Submitter: Judy Russell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to this measure to change our voting 

system. Our existing system for voting works very well and does not need to be 

changed. With our existing voting system we have some of the highest voter 

participation in the country. It is easy for our citizens to participate, it is very low cost, 

it is extremely safe and secure. The majority of Oregonians voted for and have long 

supported our existing mail-in voting system. It is especially valuable for those living 

in rural districts. 

 

I am highly suspicious of this proposed bill and the people pushing it forward. This 

seems to be an attempt to sow chaos and destroy our voting system to make it 

harder for everyone to vote. There is no solid factual reason to make these changes. 

My question is, who really benefits from this change? Oregonians want to keep our 

vote by mail as it is, with no changes. 

 

I expect you to Vote NO on this bill. Keep our mail-in voting system as is. 

 

 

 


